
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/22/2012 11:43:59 AM 

Shori, Sunil (SKS@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: FW: Weld Inspection Bulletin

Sunil

You asked for the new transmission pipeline weld inspection form and procedures. As 
I explained, we are just rolling out training on the new form and procedures starting 
this week and expect to complete the training for all affected employees within a 
month.

Attached is the Weld Inspection Bulletin, the new weld inspection form (Daily Field 
Weld Summary Report) and training material (Daily Weld Summary Report Job Aid)

The new weld inspection procedures have been approved and will be published 
(become effective) upon completion of the training. Meanwhile, as soon as each 
employee finishes the training, they will start using the new weld inspection form.

I have scheduled a conference call for 3PM tpdav, On the call will be Ben Campbell 
Matt Stormett, Redacted 
in the best position to answer questions about the new procedures. I have asked Ben 
to participate in case you have any questions about the 131-30 hydrotesting itself.

and Shilpa Ramaiya from Regulatory Relations will also be on the call 
in case there are any scheduling questions.

Redaand me. Matt and are conducting the training and are

Redacted

Redacted

Chuck

SB GT&S 0846666

mailto:SKS@cpuc.ca.gov


PS: I am sending this again because the attachments were corrupted on the first one

From: Roth, Karen
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 10:25 AM 
To: | Redacted 
Cn: I Redacted I
Subject: Weid Inspection Bulletin

Redacted

Attached is the Weld Inspection Bulletin, Associated form and Job aid. Documents 
were approved...will be published upon completion of OQ.

Karen

SB GT&S 0846667


